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PJ & Movie Night at Spaulding School!

All-new 1st Grade Tradition
Sponsored by the PTO!
With Special Guest appearances by 1st grade teachers and Mr. Dunn!

1st grade students and their families are invited to join us in pajamas to watch 
“Mr. Peabody and Sherman” 
(Bring a blanket and/or pillow to sit on!)

When: Friday, January 30th 
Doors open at 6:00, Movie starts at 6:30pm
Where: Spaulding School Auditorium 

Please return the bottom of this form along with payment in an envelope marked 
“1st Grade Traditions” to your child’s teacher by Monday, 1/26/15.  
Please send cash or checks made payable to “Suffield Elementary PTO.”

$2.00 per person, $10.00 maximum per family
Snacks and Drinks will be provided.

Please contact Sandy Carroll with any questions, sandycarroll@cox.net or 860-550-1754
												
*PJ & Movie Night RSVP*  
Student Name: _________________________
Adults attending#____ Children attending#____ Total Payment Enclosed$_____
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